
My family is in support of HB 1532. We would like to choose a private school education for our children 

as we feel this best meets the needs of our children (aligns with our beliefs, allows our children more 

opportunities to explore their individual interests, etc.). By sending our children to a private school we 

are taking on the additional financial burden of independently funding our own children’s education, 

while still funding (through taxes) the local public school system (which we do not utilize). This simple 

act extends the local school systems resources two-fold (continuing to receive our financial support 

through taxes, and at the same time our children are not using these physical resources). Even a small 

amount in return would greatly benefit our family, while the local school system would still receive 

some of the positive impact of our family sending our children to a private school.  


